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Friday 13th November 2020 
Hello everyone, 
Today, in our assembly, Mr Duncan brought the 
celebration of Pudsey Day to life as he entered in an 
improvised Pudsey outfit, Ascension Style!  Maybe next 
year we should invest in a Pudsey outfit/bear for this 
very important annual event.  Mr Duncan emphasized 
how important the monies raised each year 
contributes to Children In Need in the UK and this year, 
as many children are kept in lockdown during this 
COVID pandemic, the focus has been in support of 
children’s mental health.  He encouraged our children 
to also engage in stimulating activities to keep their 
brains active through some simple stimulating 
challenges and urged them to tune into the Pudsey 
programmes on TV, that feature touching stories 
throughout the UK, where the funds we raise will 
contribute to the mental wellbeing of others. 
 
Ms Carolyn Yon 
Acting Headteacher 
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Fund raising for TBS 
We are planning a sponsored walk on Monday 30th 
November and a Xmas Raffle in aid of Two Boats 
School PTA funds.  These funds are used to provide 
playground equipment, our children’s xmas party, 
prizes, etc. 
Sponsor papers have been issued and we would be 
grateful if your child could complete one sponsor 
sheet, but if they feel that they can get in more 
sponsors then that is fine.  The person with the most 
money collected will get a prize. 
We are having a raffle organised for the night of our 
xmas production which will be held on Friday 27th 
November.  We would appreciate contributions to any 
of our hampers – Food/Wine/Beauty - by Monday 23rd 
November.  Please make sure food items are in date 
and of course, parents only, are allowed to bring in the 
Wine!  Please bring all items to the school office to 
Denise, our School Secretary. 
 
 
 
Flu Vaccines 
We would be grateful if parents/guardians of students 
who have not had their flu vaccine at school, and 
would still like their child to have one, please contact 
Hayley at the Hospital directly to arrange this.  A big 
thank you to Hayley for coming in to school and 
administering the vaccine to staff and students. 
 
 
 

Year 3/4 had a fantastic trip to Green Mountain. 

We met up with the Conservation team for a ‘map 

skills’ workshop and games. After snack time we 

hunted for clues to find the pirate’s treasure in an 

orienteering activity. The treasure was two 

hundred year old biscuits, which we enjoyed 

eating together! It was a great trip out. Many 

thanks indeed to Conservation’s James and Megan 

for their brilliant activities, and to all the adults 

who helped with the visit!  

Mr. Carthew 
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Happy Friday everyone! 
 
It has been a super busy week in the Primary 
School!  Year 3 and 4 look like they had a wonderful 
trip up the mountain as part of their Maps topic – I’m 
very happy to hear that it wasn’t too soggy up there! 
Today we took part in Pudsey Day for Children in Need. 
Thank you very much for all your donations, the school 
looks especially bright today with everyone wearing 
yellow. We are very much looking forward to soaking 
the teachers for charity at lunchtime – I bet everyone 
has been working on their aim in PE this week!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Year 1 and 2 we have been creating timelines for the 
Great Fire of London. We also finished the week of by 
coffee/tea staining paper so we have authentic paper 
to write on for our 1666 diary entries - the classroom 
still smells like a coffee shop – yum! 

We hope you all have a fantastic weekend and we look 
forward to see you all on Monday  
Miss Collard  
 
I would like to say a huge THANK YOU on behalf of the 
whole Primary School to Jay and Charlie Pledger, who 
gave up their time to come up to school and fix our 
bikes on the EYFS/KS1 Playground.  I know the children 
will be delighted and we are extremely grateful for 
your help. They both clearly got the memo about 
Pudsey day!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Just a reminder that next week Primary 
Parent/Teacher Meetings will be on Tuesday 17th and 
Wednesday 18th November between 15:10 and 18:30. 
If you haven’t booked a time slot yet then please 
contact the school office/your child’s teacher.  We look 
forward to discussing how your children have settled 
into their new year groups.  
 

Mock Exams - Yr 11 

16
th

 – 27
th

 Nov 2020 - Good luck with your revision! 

1
st

 Dec   -  Food Practical Mock Exam  

Dates for your diary: 

Tues 17th Nov 2020  Primary Parents evening 

Wed 18th Nov 2020  Primary Parents evening 

27th Nov - School’s  Xmas Production – evening 
affair @ our school 

29th Nov - Christingle service - evening affair @ St. 
Mary’s Church! 

30th Nov - Sponsored Walk in aid of PTA funds 

1st Dec - Year 7 Settling-in Parents Evening –                     
4.30pm onwards 

3rd Dec. School’s Xmas Lunch – non-uniform day – 
School closes @ 3pm 

4th Dec – School closes ½ day @ 12.30pm 
 
 


